
  

Notice of Availability of a Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) for 
the construction of the Quattro Development at the Charlotte Douglas 
International Airport (CLT).  This notice and opportunity for public 
involvement is pursuant to  FAA Order 5050.4B, National Environmental 
Policy Act (NEPA) Implementing Instructions for Airport Actions.  
 
A Public Hearing can be held if an interest is presented.  Should anyone wish 
to attend a public hearing on this proposed action or submit a comment on 
the proposed development please state your request or comment in writing 
to:   

Sarah Potter, Managing Consultant, Landrum & Brown, 11279 Cornell 
Park Dr., Cincinnati, OH 45242 or email: spotter@landrum-brown.com.   
 

Written requests for a public hearing will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. (EST) 
Monday June 4, 2018.   
 
The Draft EA is available for public review until June 22, 2018 during normal 
business hours at the CLT Center, 5601 Wilkinson Blvd, Charlotte, NC 28219.  
This Draft EA is also available online at: https://www.airportprojects.net/clt-
quattro-ea/. Copies of the Draft EA have also been provided to relevant 
Federal, state, and local agencies.   
 
By including your name, address and telephone number, email or other 
personal identifying information in your comment, be advised that your entire 
comment – including your personal identifying information - may be made 
publicly available at any time.  While you can ask us in your comment to 
withhold from public review your personal identifying information, we cannot 
guarantee that we will be able to do so. 
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